August 31, 1987

Dr. Hector P. Garcia

Member

Hayden W. Head Airport Terminal Committee
1315 Bright

Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

I have received a copy of the reso-
lution passed by Mayor Turner and the City
Council on August 25 to name the terminal
at the Corpus Christi International Airport
the Hayden W. Head Terminal.

There is no way to express my appre-
ciation for this lasting memorial to Hayden's
memory. Please do not hesitate to call me
if I can be of any help and as the project
develops, my family and I would like to
actively participate.

Most sincerely,

Lyriis Af&/aj}/aﬂf&n HMea

Annie Blake Morgan Head
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